
NATCA Recognizes Veterans Day

Each Nov. 11, the United States celebrates Veterans Day to honor the service
of members of the U.S. armed forces. NATCA is also proud to represent the
over 4,000 veterans in our Union.

To all who have served, thank you for your courage and sacrifice. Without
people like you, we would not have the freedoms we do. You are not forgotten.

2024 NATCA Academy Schedule is Available 

mailto:lhead@natca.org


Members can now sign up for 2024 NATCA Academy classes online. View the
schedule and sign up for courses here. 

Article 114 Updates Available on our Website 

NATCA's Article 114 Representatives collaborate with the FAA to introduce
and implement new technologies, systems, and procedures in the National
Airspace System. The involvement of these NATCA members ensures that
aviation safety professionals have a seat at the table and a voice in decisions
affecting the safety of the flying public and the operation of NATCA-
represented facilities.

​Many of these members serve in their roles under the leadership of NATCA's
Safety and Technology department and share regular updates about their

http://natca.org/academy


programs and activities that are available on the NATCA website.

​Check out the Article 114 Representative reports and see how their work
upholds NATCA's commitment to enhancing aviation safety and advancing our
profession here.

Visit our Website
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